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January 31, 2022 

 

Dear Library Patrons, 

 

 During a special meeting of the Hellertown Area Library Board on January 30, 

2022, we unanimously passed a motion to continue providing full library services which 

are under our control to all Lower Saucon Township residents through February 28, 

2022. During this time the staff will continue their high level of service to both 

Hellertown and Lower Saucon Township patrons without regard to their residency. 

Conversations with representatives of our library district as well as those at the state level 

are ongoing. District-wide services including, but not limited to, cloudLibrary and 

interlibrary loans continue, but only at the discretion of the district and state. In addition, 

negotiations are to continue between representatives of the Library and Lower Saucon 

Township Council with the hope that full services can continue long into the future.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Ken Solt 

President, Hellertown Area Library Association Board of Trustees 


